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2023 Summer Meeting and Officer Retreat
During the summer our new officer team met to have a meeting to address the
upcoming school year and the fair. We did team bonding and figured out how to work
with each other. We planned some of our activities for the school year and gave ideas
for new activities we could do throughout the year. We set goals for our chapter as well
as our officer team. It's important for us to set goals for this year so that we can
measure our progress and success at the end of the year. We spent 3 days as an officer
team planning out everything and on the 3rd day, we had a meeting with our whole
chapter to address the fair. We wanted to go over our expectations for all our members
and inform them of everything they are responsible for. We told our members about our
fair set-up times, picked up their wristbands, and made sure they got their SAEs to the
fair. We also talked to our members about their corn booth days and had them all sign
up for 3 shifts to help out the alumni. Overall, we had a very productive 3 days as an
officer team and felt ready to take on the year!




